Chanda Orren 775 County Road 3506 Sulphur Springs, Tx 75482

December 29th, 2021

Dr. Greg Bower & CPCISD Board of Trustees Como-Pickton CISD 13017 Hwy 11 E Como, Texas 75482

Dear Dr. Bower and the Como-Pickton CISD Board of Trustees,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I have accepted a position as the Executive Assistant of the Texas FFA Foundation. I regret to inform you that I must resign from my current position as an agriculture teacher here at Como-Pickton CISD effective 12/29/21. It has always been my greatest desire to work with the Texas FFA Foundation and create opportunities for Ag Teachers and Texas FFA Members.

Though I am excited about my new journey, I am sad to be leaving the place I have called home for the last five and a half years. I am incredibly thankful for the opportunities, friendships, and professionalism I have encountered during my tenure at CPCISD. If it were not for the things I learned from this opportunity, I would not be moving on to pursue my dreams.

I know serving in this new capacity will continue to impact students just like those I have encountered here at CPCISD. I think we have some of the best students in the state, and I look forward to seeing them continue to succeed in the programs of the Texas FFA Foundation.

Thank you so much for your time and dedication to the teachers and students at Como-Pickton CISD. Feel free to reach out to me if I can be of any assistance in the future.

Respectfully,

Chanda Orren

"Luarda (Inen)